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CURY PARISH COUNCIL MEETING

Wednesday 10 September 2014
Report compiled by PCSO Berry at 1330 hrs on Sunday 31 August 2014.
During July and August there was an assault occasioning actual bodily harm. This crime is currently under investigation.
Police have recently had reports of rogue traders in the local area offering to carry out gardening services and other work which is often of poor quality. We are asking all residents to exercise caution when answering the door to cold callers offering to do work on your garden or property. If you agree for works to be carried out consider if the price quoted is appropriate, speak to a family member or trusted neighbour, if in doubt then politely decline their offers. Be careful when engaging tradesmen and if any works are carried out to a unsatisfactory standard on your properties please ring trading standards with any details of persons involved. If you have any other concerns please ring 101.

If you have any crimes you would like to report please telephone 101, or should you have any concerns which you would like to discuss please call me on 01326 555158, this is an answer machine service, please leave a message and I will get back to you. 

Alternatively please email Helston@devonandcornwall.police.pnn.uk
PCSO 30053 Julia Berry
SC Chris Butterill
SC Tony Soady
Helston Police Station

Cornwall and Isles of Scilly Basic Command Unit

Godolphin Road Helston Cornwall TR13 8QE

Emergency calls 999
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Non-urgent calls 101
Crimestoppers 0800 555 111

Helston@devonandcornwall.pnn.police.uk
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Building safer communities together
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